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September 8, 2014

USD 434 Board of Education
Dr. Steve Pegram

1663 E US 56 Hwy
Carbondale, KS 66414

Dr. Pegram and Members of the Board,

It is with mixed emotions that I will be retiring from my position as Title I Math
Instructor at Scranton Attendance Center, effective at the end of the 2014-2015 contract
school year.

[ am so very thankful for the years of experience I have received here in the
district. Beginning with recess teacher, various other positions, and ending where I am
today. It’s a great district with so many wonderful people to work with. So thank you
again. It is now time for me to retire and spend time traveling with Gary and spend time
with family.

Sincerely,

Ann Blosser



